
 

 
 
 
 
 
10 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 10 Parents’ Evening 
 
You will be aware that there is an ongoing industrial dispute between the members of the National 
Association of Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT) and the Department of 
Education Sport and Culture (DESC). This unfortunately means that we cannot run the Year 10 
Parents’ Evening we had provisionally planned for Thursday 18 May, where parents make 
appointments through their son/daughter to meet selected teachers via an after-school 
appointment. 
 
I am sorry that we are unable to hold this Parents’ Evening. We were hoping to hear some positive 
news regarding the dispute but this has not materialised.  
 
If you have any subject-specific concerns about your son/daughter’s progress, please email us via 
CRHSenquiries@sch.im with the subject/teacher’s name and a brief description of the issue and we 
will do our best to help.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr K Winstanley 
Headteacher 
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